
NOTICE 

Date: 16th October 2020 

Extension of Date for Submission of Application for 
Admission to Post Graduate Diploma in Healthcare Management 

at University School of Management Studies (USMS) 
 

This is in continuation of admission notification for admission to Post Graduate 

Diploma in Healthcare Management at University School of Management Studies 

(USMS) for the Academic Session 2020-21. It is brought to the notice of all 

concerned that in view of the ongoing Covid-19 Pandemic and hardships faced by 

healthcare workers and numerous requests for extension of date of online 

application, the last date for applying online for admission to the programme is 

extended till 7th November 2020. 

 

For more details: http://ipu.ac.in/Pubinfo2020/nev011020%20(1).pdf 

For any queries, please contact: Office of the Program Coordinator 

PG Diploma in Healthcare Management 

 Room D-206, D-207 USMS, GGSIP University, Dwarka, New Delhi-110078  

email:dean.usms@ipu.ac.in, ipumbaweekend@gmail.com  

Tel:25302602,603,604 608 and 25302119 

 

 

(DEAN) 
University School of Management Studies 

mailto:ipumbaweekend@gmail.com

